
To 
The CMD BSNL 
BSNL 

New Delhi  

Respected Sir, 

 Sub:- Solidarity towards the INTUC & other Central Union proposed Strike 

Progress as 20/5/25. 

Ref: INTUC Delhi letter dated 18-03-2025 

 With reference to the above INTUC letter dated 18-03-2025, our union 

NUBSNLW (FNTO) is expressing solidarity towards one day national strike by the 

all central trade unions all over India on 20-05-2025. 

 This is for your information please 

With regards  

Yours Sincerely 

(K Jaya Praksh ) 

General Secretary 

Copy to 

1. GM (SR) of CMDBSNL New Delhi

2. President INTUC New Delhi for information

Date: 05-05-2025Lr No. INTUC STRIKE/25


